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2025 AGM – Our Annual Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday, 

March 23rd, starting at 3:00pm.  Drop by early for coffee, 
tea, and sandwiches.  To permit adequate time to compile 
our Annual Parish Report Booklet, all Parish Committees 
had been asked to have their reports submitted to the 
Parish Office by March 3rd.   This is YOUR meeting, and we 
encourage all Parishioners to attend as we celebrate our 

past successes, and plan for our future growth in the upcoming year. 
 

In keeping with Church House holiday schedule, the 
Parish Office will be closed on Monday, March 17th.  
We will open again on Tuesday, March 18th at 
8:00am. 
 

Every Christian should include themselves in 
the life of the church, not for its own sake, but 
out of the conviction that the life of the church 

depends on the participation of every member.   Jenny Leith 
 

CONFIRMATION CLASS SCHEDULE – Our confirmation candidates continue to 

meet regularly in the Lower Level of our Parish Hall at 2:00pm – upcoming:  

• March 16 Canon Tom Mugford – Guest Speaker – The entire  
congregation is welcome to join in to show their 
support for the confirmation candidates. 

• March 30 Instructed Eucharist (10:00am Church service) 

• March 30 Why Easter? 
 

 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of George & Margaret Goobie – by Tony 
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LUNCHEON AND CARDS – Our Ways and Means Team are hosting a Luncheon 

and Cards event on March 20th starting at 12:00 noon.  
We will be serving a Hot Roast 
Beef Dinner with dessert, tea 
and coffee for just $15, and the 
Card Game is $5.  Please reserve 

your meal by March 15th by calling Barb at 709-834-
4795 or Sandra at 709-240-2114.  Please come along and bring a friend – and 
don’t forget to spread the word! 
 

THE FUNERAL RECEPTION TEAM NEEDS YOUR HELP – For the first time since the 

COVID shutdown, the requests for funeral receptions have increased 
significantly.  We really need a list of volunteers who can be called upon to 
assist with making sandwiches, sending along some cookies, setting up the 
tables, or just helping with the serving of the food/tea/coffee.  Please submit 
your name and phone number to Aura Farrell by texting or calling 682-3775 
 

ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN - Do you, or a friend, or someone you know 

require personal and confidential prayer for any 
reason?  If so, we invite you to please reach out in 
confidence to our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda 
McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or call our Parish 
Office at 709-834-4501.  Our All Saints Prayer Chain 

Group is a very active ministry which has a large number of prayerful members 
ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer.  Go to our website to get a full list of 
prayer warriors and their contact information. 
 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK – Please consider donating food items or 

money to the CBS / Paradise Community Food Bank to 
help those in need.  The following are some suggested 
items: cereal, milk, pasta, rice, sidekicks, juice packages 
and/or you may make a monetary donation.  For your 
convenience, you may simply eTransfer your donation to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca, and please indicate that it 
is for the Food Bank. 
 

ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM LUNCHEON – Our Tea Room Luncheon has reopened, and 

we continue to encourage you to partake in this great 
fellowship of food and fun each Wednesday, starting at 
noon.  Our untold gratitude goes out to our ladies and 
gentlemen for their unselfish time in providing this 
wonderful outreach ministry. 

 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – In addition to our Sunday collection plate: 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
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• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory by 
sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically deposits your gift at 
whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly).  To register 
simply go to our website and follow the eGiving notes.  If you need any 
assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or email your Finance Team 
at finance@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

2024 TAX RECEIPTS – A reminder that your 2024 Offertory Tax Receipts are 

available in the Church vestibule on Sunday mornings, or at the Parish Office 
during weekdays from 08:00am – 2:00pm 
 

The Foxtrap Lodge will be hosting a Card Game on 
Thursday, April 10th starting at 1:30 pm.  This event will 
be held at the All Saints Parish Hall.  For more information, 
please call Dot Reid at 709-838-5052.  Please come along 
and bring a friend for a fun-filled afternoon. 

 
 
 

SPONSOR THE CANDLE – To help offset our printing costs, please consider 

placing a ‘Memoriam’ or ‘Thank Offering’, and have your message placed 
prominently within the Bible Graphic at the top of this weekly bulletin, for 
which your kind donation of $25 would be greatly appreciated.  Alternatively, 
we invite you to place a ‘Full-Page’ message with a photo and a memorial 
verse, for which your kind donation of $50 would be greatly appreciated.  A 
paper copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital 
copy is permanently available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 

IN MEMORIAM – CEMETERY FUND 

• In loving memory of Cyril Weir – by Rex Hussey and Maxine Bishop 
 

IN MEMORIAM – CAPITAL PROJECTS FUND 

• In loving memory of Dave Butler – by Dave & Bertha Rideout 

• In loving memory of parents, Uriah Carter, remembering his passing, 
March 14, 1989, and Dorothy Carter, remembering her passing on March 
16, 1996 – by Sandra & Jim Batten and Family 

• In loving memory of wife, Jean Eason – by Barry and Family 

• In loving memory of mother, Susan, father, Donald, and brother, David 
Nelson Eason – by Barry and Family 

• In loving memory of Carrie Gosse – by Dave & Bertha Rideout 

• In loving memory of Cyril Weir – by Barb & Robert Tilley 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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• In loving memory of Cyril Weir – by Gordon & Valerie Goulding 

• In loving memory of Geraldine & Jim Weir, remembering their birthdays, 
March 1st and 5th, 1942 – by Barb & Robert Tilley 
 

IN MEMORIAM – DIGITAL SIGN 

• In loving memory of Julia Batten, remembering her passing on March 18, 
2015 – by Graham & Sandra Taylor 

 
 

MARCH 09, 
2025 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers to 

donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Please consider signing up in our 
 e-Giving Program which ensures you 
automatically contribute on a regular 
basis, even during those times when 
you are unable to physically attend 

your Church. 

 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
138% 107% 

2025 ACTUAL 4,215 35,340 

2024 ACTUAL 3,052 33,091 

DIFFERENCE 1,163 2,250 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS OFFICE TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway EMAIL:  office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  WEBSITE:  allsaintsparish.ca  
 FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
                       COMMUNICATIONS TEAM EMAIL: communications@allsaintsparish.ca 

 
OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 

REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 - Home 
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